BY: ANOOSHA IEMAN & DIYA PRAVIN PIONEER CRAFT FAIR & SQUARE DANCING

Fifth Grade of Hamilton Elementary

Square dancing!

Wackag Rela Y Races!

On October 15th, at Camp Michindoh, the 5th grade of Hamilton Elementary
participated in an event known as the Pioneer Craft Fair. This event took place near a
barn, where kids and counselors explored and discovered how pioneers lived a long
time ago. The activity brought everyone together, and helped everyone bond. Everyone
acted like they were a team.

5th grade student Anoosha stated, “I enjoyed this because we learned a lot of new
things.” The crafts at the Pioneer Craft Fair helped us get a sneak peak at how the
pioneers created things. 5th grade student Cherin said, “My favorite part was
doing the crafts.” The activities were fun, even for the teachers and counselors.

Of all the activities in Michindoh, the Pioneer Craft Fair was none like any other! It
was unique to do all the crafts, from making a candle, to tomahawk throwing. The
event lifted everyone’s spirits. 5th grader Sritha said, “It was unique because we got
to learn how it was in the olden days.” The Pioneer Craft Fair was one of the most
enjoyable activities!




On October 15, 7:00 pm all of Hamilton, Wattles and
Costello 5th graders went square dancing. They
danced in the gymnasium at Camp Michindoh. All of
the 5th graders enjoyed this activity because they
learned new dance moves and they got to show them
off. Also, they got to spend a fun and awesome 2
hours with friends. We learned new dance moves,
such as, 1.find partner, 2.high five ,3. right arm
swing,4. Left arm swing.

According to Amina, “The dances were fun to learn.”
According to Diya, “Square dancing was fun because
you got to be with your friends and we got refreshing
snacks.” This is how many students, teachers, and
counselors viewed square dancing.

Square dancing was not like any other activity. It was

unique! Square dancing was very creative and fun for
all.







